Trojan Boosters

May 5, 2025 3:45

Call to Order: 3:45

Members present: Kristi, Janet, Lisa, Andrea, Kami, Jo

Minutes: February notes were approved by email and there was no meeting in March due to

spring break. The April meeting was postponed to today.

Treasurer's Report: Janet- \$7, 228.35 total. The football fund has \$670.00.

New Business:

- **Social Media/Senior Spotlights:** Boosters posted photos and bios of athletes on Facebook and it was well received.
- Booster Board Members: Kami is now the President as of this month. Kristi will has
 exited Boosters. Current positions held are: Lisa Hazeltine as secretary, Janet Schetzle as
 Treasurer. Social media is Jennifer Wilson and membership/ booster boards is Andrea
 Abbott. The Vice President position is open and the Boosters are looking for new
 members, especially 7th or 8th grade parents.
- **Troy Days Float:** Kami and Janet are coordinating the banner, float, students, and ordering balls and candy to throw in the parade

Old Business:

- Membership Drive & Booster Wall Update: All boards are planed and finished.
 Three boards have fallen and will need to be put back up with the holes reinforced and anchored in the concrete. Teddy has an idea of a way to drop boards in using a track and could be completed during summer.
 No new members at this time.
- Funding Request: None at this time.
- Membership drive additional funding: TBD
- Booster Website: Lisa is meeting with Mr. Stoner to fix the Weebly donation link.
- Center Court Update: Lisa is working with Northwest Engraving in Pullman and has a quote for the plaque. It will have a photo, history, and thank you. It will be approved by Mr. Dail and then hang next to the floor. Funds will be used to purchase a thank you gift for Bob Wilson for his work on the project.

Next meeting: August 25th at 3:45 Adjourn: 4:10